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Dear Hamilton Police Services Board, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
In spring of 2024, the Hamilton Police Service began a new police driven initiative to bridge the gap 
between school children and police in our Hamilton communities.  After some research of similar police 
programs throughout the United States and Canada, we landed on the concept of ‘Back to School’. The 
event was a community-based initiative to support children in need, and help them prepare for the 
upcoming school year by providing each child with a backpack filled with school supplies.  What kid 
wouldn’t be excited to start school with a brand new back pack filled with notebooks, pens and pencils! The 
goal was to not only get these much needed supplies to the kids, but also to help alleviate some of the 
financial burden on families. 
  
Over the next four months, the Police Service got to work preparing donation locations, sorting, scripting 
media, and most importantly, generating and securing several positive community partnerships such as 
RONA Canada.  Donation centres were organized at each of the three police stations between July 15th - 
August 25th 2024.  The Hamilton Community response was beyond heartwarming, with an alarming supply 
of backpacks being donated on a daily basis.  
  
On August 29th 2024, the Hamilton Police Service, with the assistance of Rona, and other community 
partners, were able to hand out over 200 ‘filled’ backpacks to families and children in need. RONA even 
supplied all that attended with a free barbeque lunch.  The initiative was a huge success and continues to 
grow for the coming years. 
 
As the cost of school supplies continues to rise, families can expect to spend an average of $150 to $250 on 
backpacks and essential items for the upcoming school year. 
 
We are kindly requesting a monetary donation to help fund the purchase of backpacks and supplies for 
children in our community who may otherwise go without. Your contribution will directly support local 
students and ensure they have the tools they need to start the school year strong.  
 
Our goal is to gather all donations by July 1 in order to purchase and prepare for the September 2025 
school year.  
 
Thank you for considering a donation to ensure a child has the resources they need to succeed.  If you have 
any questions or would like more information on how to donate, please contact me at 
mkuruc@hamiltonpolice.ca 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Constable Mirko Kuruc #1176 
Hamilton Police Service 
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